
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Monday, June 24, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. 
  
The Olympia Hearing Examiner will hold a public hearing on Monday, June 24, 2019 at 6:30 
p.m., in the Olympia City Council Chambers, 601 4th Avenue East, Olympia, Washington, to 
receive public comments prior to making a decision on the following project: 
 
Project name: Village at Cain Road  
 
File number: 18-3178 
 
Applicant: Summit Land Development, LLC, Rob Rice 
 
Request:  The applicant is seeking preliminary plat approval to subdivide 5.01 acres 

of land into 24 lots for single-family housing with transportation 
improvements, stormwater facilities, and soils and vegetation 
preservation areas. 

 
Location: 2017 22nd Ave SE 
 
Staff Contact:   Catherine McCoy, Associate Planner 
   360.570.3776; cmccoy@ci.olympia.wa.us 
 
The City of Olympia Hearing Examiner will hold a public hearing to receive public comments 
prior to making a decision on the proposed project. Anyone interested is invited to attend and 
present testimony regarding the above proposal. Written statements may be submitted to the 
lead planner via email or standard mail. The mailing address is: Olympia Community Planning 
and Development Department, PO Box 1967, Olympia, WA 98507-1967. Written comments 
must be received at or prior to the public hearing. 

If you require special accommodations to attend and/or participate in this hearing, please 
contact Community Planning and Development by 10:00 a.m., 48 hours in advance of the 
meeting or earlier, if possible; phone: 360.753.8314; e-mail: cpdinfo@ci.olympia.wa.us.  For 
hearing impaired, please contact us by dialing the Washington State Relay Service at 7-1-1 or 1-
800-833-6384. 

The City of Olympia is committed to the non-discriminatory treatment of all persons in the 
delivery of services and resources. 
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